To: Medworth
Subject: Deadline 7 further questions raised
Date: 02 August 2023 20:19:53

Attachments:

Dear Sir/Madam

With regards the Examining Authority’s specific further questions published on 21 July, the
Borough Council of King’s Lynn & West Norfolk have no additional technical comments to make.

For clarity the relevant questions are
GCT 3.1

GCT 3.2

GCT 34

CE3.1

Regards

Stuart Ashworth, Assistant Director — Environment and Planning
Tel:

Borough Councit of ~ !
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West Norfolk Is/d
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